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CLERKS REPORT – June 2021  

 

 

1.  Romansfield Noticeboard – Mike Bailey requested to undertake work, noticeboard collected from 

Clerk and due to be erected very shortly 

2. Noticeboards – Meldon board still being replaced, once complete onto Mole Avon. 

3. Open Spaces Working Group – Ian Brooker and Matt Parkins have agreed to be on the Working 

Group.  Initial meeting to be arranged for 2
nd

 half of August. 

4. Oke Music Day Grant Request – additional info received from applicant as requested and circulated 

to all councillors.  4 Councillors responded in favour of awarding grant of £500, no response from 4 

Councillors.  Payment made to organisation. 

5. Code of Conduct – waiting for 6 Councillors to return their completed Register of Interests Forms.  

Please complete before meeting on 3
rd

 August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


